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                                      Sir/Madam 
 
I have been looking at the proposed plans for a new development in Wisloe .  
 
My main concern is the effect of extra traffic on the area . The A38 ands A4135 are currently very busy 
during peak hours , traffic has got noticeably heavier over the last few years . Since the demise of industry 
in Dursley most people now travel to work in either the north or the south of the region . there are currently 
an awful lot of new homes being built in Cam which will impact on the already busy peak travel times . The 
proposed new village has the potential of making access in and out of Cam/Dursley an almost impossible 
task . One report I read even suggested putting traffic lights on the railway bridge on the A4135  
 
I have lived in Cambridge for over 30 years . The traffic noise from the nearby M5 has increased . and is 
now noticeable from the west side of the A38 . Noise levels in parts of the  area proposed for building is 
almost deafening .. 
 
I am also aware ( and have been for most of my life) that while this area is currently classified as a low 
flood risk , with rising sea levels the possibility is that as early as 2050 this could be a very different story  
 
I urge you to please look at building these houses somewhere else . I was particularly interested in the idea 
of the idea of building  these houses in smaller groups   throughout the county . To me this makes more 
sense as it would have less impact on traffic and would give the new residents an easier way to integrate 
into local communities . 
 
Best Regards 
 

  
 

  
  

  


